
To whom it may concern 
 
I wish to submit my concerns re. food labelling in regards to palm oil as per the Food Standards 
Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil). 
I believe it is my right as a consumer to know what products are being used in food that I purchase 
so I can in turn make a choice re. which products I continue to buy. I feel it is a disgrace that our 
wildlife habitat is being destroyed and we as consumers are unknowingly contributing to this mass 
destruction and murder. Our wildlife has no voice so each one of us must make a stand for them 
before it is too late.  
 
As I have stated it is our right as consumers to know what products are being used in our food – we 
have a right to choose. 
 
Regards 
 
Debbie Wakefield 


